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for Friday, October 8, 2021

Dear Families, ﬁ

rainbow
THANKFUL...indeed this is a great weekend to reflect on how thankful we are to be a kitchen

part of this wonderful community. We are very fortunate to be able to live, learn, and play

on the traditional territories of the Songhees and Esquimalt Nations. We are also blessed to have a
strong school community here at Rockheights and it is a pleasure to welcome your each and every

day. One aspect of our community is that we are incredibly fortunate to have community partners

such as the Rainbow Kitchen, the Miche Café and Backpack Buddies that provide food for our @

children so that they are able to focus and learn with a full stomach. This is truly a special
place and we appreciate your ongoing support and contributions to making it so. Thank Al
you! Miche Café

Simply Good

What'’s happening at Rockheights next week:
Monday, Oct 11t - Thanksgiving Day Holiday

h . . Looking Further Ahead:
Tuesday, Oct 12" - FSA’s continue this week

e RMS PAC Meeting via ZOOM Wednesday October 20 and 21 - Parent
Teacher Communication evenings

Wednesday, Oct 13t - JERSEY DAY

ShakeOut Earthquake Drill
e 3:15pm GOLF club session at Gorge Vale

Friday October 22 — District Pro D Day

Thursday, Oct 14" -
Friday, Oct 15t

* Noon - Anime/Manga Club in the Learning Commons

Athletics Congratulations to all of the students that took part in Cross Country, Touch Rugby
and Ultimate Frisbee. Also a big thank you to Ms. Pelletier, Ms. Elliot, Mr. Harris and Mr. Snider for
volunteering to coach our school teams. The students did and amazing job, not only competing in
their respective sports, but also representing our school community through sportsmanship,
teamwork and cooperation. We are very proud of our young ravens and
look forward to the next group of athletes that will represent us.

That being said, the next sport of the year is basketball, so please
encourage your child to listen for the announcements to sign up for one
of our teams. No experience is necessary, and we expect we will be
fielding multiple teams, so if you are interested/ willing to help out with
coaching please let our athletic director, Mr. Harris know. He can be
contacted by email at mharris@sd61.bc.ca
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Whatis “Backpack Buddies?”?

www.backbackbuddies.ca laara@backpackbuddies.ca

51

SAVE THE DATE - Parent Teacher Communication

We will be hosting our parent Teacher Interviews on October )
20 and 21. On these days students will be dismissed at 1:50pm %
and the interviews will be starting at 2pm. Interviews will be 15 %= T' _

minutes in length and booking details will be sent home by your &
child’'s Advisory teacher early next week. This year the interviews will be
conducted virtually (via teleconference) or over the phone, so your child’s
teacher will be asking your preference prior to scheduling the times.

9

. Music Update... We are thrilled that
students are getting into the routines of
their regular Band, Strings and Choir
classes. We are planning our first concerts

RMS PAC News:
PAC Meeting this

of the year and are very hopeful that we
will be able to host them in
person, rather than via Zoom.

Tuesday

Thank you, for your ongoing
support and communication as we
work our way through the school
year. Please remind your child to
wear their mask, dress
appropriately as the weather gets
cooler, and to bring a water bottle that can be filled throughout the day. Happy Thanksgiving!

Sincerely, ./I/L‘L. Maa:we%
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